

## THE GRANGE SCHOOL

Mr V Murray – Headteacher

4 September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Permission for Home Study**

Each academic year, our Sixth Form students are offered home study if they have no timetabled lessons in a block or no lessons on a particular day. It is the expectation that they will complete work in their subject areas and should not use this time to undertake additional part time employment. This year, we would like to offer home study for all periods providing students' do not have a timetabled lesson (students **must** come in for form time every morning).

Home study will start from **Monday 18 September 2023,** provided the reply slips are brought in no later than **Friday 15 September 2023**.

This opportunity is available to all students in our Sixth Form, however, it will be revoked if issues are raised regarding attendance, punctuality or academic progress.

If your child would like home study, they should write the periods that they require in the appropriate spaces below. They should then give the form to their tutor who will pass to the Attendance Officer for checking. If you have any question regarding this, then please contact me at school by telephone or email at your convenience.

Yours faithfully

Mr A Russell
Head of Sixth Form

HOME STUDY PERIOD/S EFFECTIVE FROM MONDAY 18 SEPTEMBER 2023

Student's Name: \_\_\_\_\_\_ Form: \_\_\_\_\_\_

Week	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
1					
2					
1					

## Compulsory form times: Monday, Wednesday and Friday

Signed:	_ (Student)	Date:
Signed:	_ (Parent/Carer)	Date:
Signed:	(Attendance Officer) Date:	

